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Government House , 
Ottawa.

June 25 th 1924.
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Dear General,
I am in receipt of your letter of June

.
regarding the formal opening of the McGill Pathological

In reply, I am desired hy
23rd
Institute on October 6th next.
His Excellency to say that he deeply regrets that he will 

be unable to attend this ceremony, as he will be away in

Manitoba all the first part of that month.

His Excellency is very sorry that 

will not permit him to be present on thatcircumstances

occasion.
Yours sincerely,

Captain.

General Sir Arthur W.Currie, K.C.M.G., 
McGill University,
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